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August 13, 2024 

Greetings Pioneer Families, 

The start of 2024-25 school year is just over a week away and we are very excited to have our students 
back on campus. 

As you may know, our school is transitioning to a new Student Information System as we move away 
from PowerSchool and implement Infinite Campus.  All public schools in NC will shift to Infinite Campus 
over the next year; PSPA just happens to be in the first set of schools to make the move for the 
upcoming school year. 

We will be using a communications tool within Infinite Campus to send you emails and text messages 
throughout the year.  I ask that you please be patient with us during this transition.  It is possible that 
some emails and/or phone numbers will need to be added to Infinite Campus during the transition 
period.  Unfortunately transferring data from one platform to another never seems to occur without 
some glitches. If you become aware of another PSPA family who states that they are not receiving 
communications such as this one, please let them know that they can contact Monique Richter at 
mrichter@pinespringsprep.org and she will make any needed corrections. Please do not call the main 
office phone numbers, an email to Ms. Richter is all that is needed to troubleshoot the situation. 

Please be on the lookout later today for Open House information that our Principals will be sending out. 

Lastly, over the next few days, the volume of emails that you receive from us may be a bit higher than 
usual as we have important information to share prior to the school year officially beginning.  It is not 
our intention to overwhelm your inbox, but please take time to read each message carefully. 

Looking forward to another terrific school year! 

Sincerely,  
Mr. Friend 
Head of School 
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